
YOUTH NEWS: 

 

Sunday, May 22
nd

: All youth and their families are asked to stay for the luncheon following 

the worship service. 
 

*************************************************************************** 

 

VBS: Save the Date 

“Save the Date” for Vacation Bible School! VBS will follow a different format this summer. 

Registration, opening program and cookout at Marie Hehr Park will be held on Sunday 

evening July 24
th

 from 5-7 pm. The main VBS event will be held on Saturday July 30
th

 from 

9-3pm, also at Marie Hehr Park, followed by a closing program and potluck on Sunday  

July 31
st
. We hope that everyone will enjoy this format and mark your calendars to volunteer 

and bring your children!  

 

 

HIGH GRADUATES AND COLLEGE GRADUATES 

If you have a college graduate or any other high school graduate (other than HCHS), please 

let the church office know so they can be listed in the next newsletter.  

 

 

CEDAR RIDGE SUNDAY 

Sunday, May 22
nd

 is our Sunday at Cedar Ridge Health Campus. Please meet at Cedar Ridge 

at 2:00 P.M. for an afternoon of fellowship with the residents. 

 

COOKOUT 

The Cynthiana Christian Church Relay for Life team will  have a cookout at the church 

following the worship service this Sunday, May 22
nd

. Hamburgers, hot dogs, slaw, baked 

beans, cookies and brownies will be served. A freewill offering will be taken with proceeds 

going to the Harrison County Relay for Life. 

 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # X will meet in the conference room following the worship service, Sunday,  

May 22
nd

 and 29
th

. Elders are Victor Colvin, George Jacobs and Ann Owsley. 

 

 

ELDERS AND DIACONATE, PLEASE NOTE: Serving schedules for the Elders and 

Diaconate are being prepared. If there is a certain month that you would like to serve, please 

contact the church office. 
 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

----Robbie Cox is recuperating from eye surgery… 

 

HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATE 

Eric Miles Dearborn will graduate from Covington Holmes High School Friday,  

June 3, 2106. Eric is the grandson of Gary and Susan Dearborn. 

 

Mason Andrew Lanthorn, son of Richard and Susan Lanthorn, grandson of Ed and Barbara 

Lanthorn is graduating from Ryle High School and will enter University of Kentucky. 

 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

“We would like to say THANK YOU to all those that helped around the church during this 

most difficult time.  THANK YOU for the cards, food, flowers, visits, calls, thoughts, 

prayers and hugs.  We could not have make it through this tragedy without FAMILY, 

FRIENDS AND FAITH.  Our church family means so much to us.  Cynthiana Christian 

Church is truly “A People Who Care”.  Love you all, Gary and Susan Dearborn. 

 

“A special thanks for all the prayers, cards, flowers, food, visits and phone calls I received 

during my time of illness.  It’s comforting to know my God and Christian Church family are 

always there to make each day special at a time you are very low.  I appreciate and love you 

all and thank you from the bottom of my heart.”  Love in Christ, Beverly Cooper. 

 

“Thank you so much for the cards, prayers, food, support and use of Bish Hall for our family 

dinner following the loss of our father and husband, Donald Palmer.  Your kindness is 

greatly appreciated.”  In Christian Love, The Palmer Family  

 
CHURCH CABINET MEETING 

The Church Cabinet will meet in the conference room at 6:00 P.M. Monday, June 6
th
. 

 

OFFICIAL BOARD MEETING 

The Official Board will meet in Bish Hall at 7:00 P.M. Monday, June 6
th
. 

 

**************************************************************** 

PLEASE NOTE: THOSE SCHEDULED TO SERVE THE MONTH OF JUNE 

Elder, 1
st
 service: Gary Brunker 

Elders, 2
nd

 service: Rick Dycus, Donna Jacobs, Marilynn Bell, George Jacobs 

Diaconate: Paula Burden, Ch’m; Ginny Ashbrook, Carole Harris, David Henson, Louis Kendall, 

Susie Miller, Ashley Peak 

Greeters: Dale Matthews, Mary June Brunker, Ruthie Antle, Sue Williams 

Communion Preparers: Donnie Cooper 

Sound System: 1
st
 service, Wayne Stewart 2

nd
 service, Jim McKee 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

JUNE BIRTHDAY CALENDAR 

(June 1
st
 – 15

th
) 

June 1
st
: Robert Peak, 

 Raylan Hamm, 

♥M/M Robert Peak 

June 2
nd

: Jane Martin,  

Vicki Northcutt, 

Barbara Rorer,  

 ♥M/M Wayne 

Conner 

June 3
rd

: Marvin Wiley 

June 4
th
: Lennon Burden, 

♥M/M John 

Lemmings 

June 5
th
: Brad Burden,  

David May,  

♥M/M Stephen 

Northcutt 

June 6
th
: Andrea Maples, 

♥M/M John Dawson 

June 9
th
: Polly Whalen, 

Diane Slade 

 ♥M/M David May 

June 10
th
: Wilson Duckworth, 

Susan Dearborn,  

 ♥M/M Buddy 

Renaker 

June 12
th
: Jeff Jenkins,  

Karen Adams  

June 14
th
: Mary June Brunker,  

♥M/M D.O. Burden 

June 15
th
: Dolores Kendall, 

 ♥M/M Jerry Dawson 

 

The remainder of the June 

Birthday calendar will be in the 

next newsletter. 
 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 
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Minister’s Message:  

      This Sunday we will recognize our high school graduates within the congregation.  If you 

are a graduate and planning on being in attendance, please let us know so we can honor you for 

your outstanding efforts.  We also need the names of college graduates or high school graduates 

of members of the congregation, such as grandchildren who live in different locations.  We will 

publish that list in next week’s newsletter.  I came across some thoughts recently of Phil Castle, 

a newspaper editor in Grand Junction, Colorado.  I appreciated what he was saying. I share 

some of those thoughts with our graduates.  

“Pursue your dreams and remain steadfast in your confidence to make those dreams 

come true.  Consider what the poet Emily Dickinson had to say on the subject. “We 

never know how high we are till we are asked to rise, and then if we are true to form 

our statures touch the sky.” Remember the great achievements once deemed impossible:  

manned flight, a cure for polio and rock and roll music.  Thankfully, there have always 

been those who’ve thought otherwise:  the Wright Brothers, Jonas Salk and Buddy 

Holly. The poet, Oliver Wendall Holmes once reminded us, “alas for those that never 

sing, but die with all their music in them.” Thoreau encouraged us in this manner,  

“Go confidently in the direction of your dreams.  Live the life you have imagined.” 

While this might be cliché, it is also critical.  Polonius was right:  to thine own self  be 

true.  You know better than anyone who you are. Don’t try to be anyone else imagined 

or otherwise.  Don’t let anyone else try to define you, either.  Remember graduates, that 

your parents love you.  Always have, always will.  Nothing – and we mean absolutely 

nothing – will ever change the way they feel.  And if we offer you advice, know that it 

is really a prayer.  Be safe! Be happy!”  

 

      Look forward to seeing you and worshipping with you on Sunday.   

         ……..Larry 

 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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